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Department of Radiatior Oncology

ROBERT J. MILLER, M S. EMANUEL HOSPITAL
Radiation Physicist _ 2801 N. Gantenbem Avcenu
Partland. Oreeon 97227

(5031 28004163
July 2, 1984

Mr. Jack Whitten
U.S.N.R.C., Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Arlingtun, Texas 76012

RE: RENEWAL OF NRC LICENSE #25-16773-02

Dear Mr. Whitten,

St. Patrick Hospital (Missoula, Montana) will shortly be moving into a
new facility directly adjacent to the current hospital. The renewal apolication
adoresses this. As we wish to conform fully with NRC and the public safety we
would avpreciate your handling of the renewal application as soon as is convenient.
it this manner any mistakes or omissions on our part may be handled prior to the
move.

Thank vou for considerina this request.

Sincerely,

L0 il

Robert J.’'Miller
Medical Physicist

cc: Shelda Hames, St. Patrick Hospital




